The Classic Motor Racing Club of New Zealand Inc
Minutes of Committee Meeting

Monday 12 July 2021

Present Nick Simpson (Chair), Barry Dorking, Paul Coghill, Wayne Perkins, Greg Scott, Brian Dixon,
Bruce Brown & Wayne Murdoch

Apology
Minutes of the Previous Meeting 28™ June was accepted as previously circulated.

Agenda

e Zoom account — | was agreed that this is the way to go and we should pay for it. Approximately
US$150/annum.

e Cognito — Agreed that we need to use Cognito & Paypal for on-line entries. We will have to pay for it
and reimbue Nick as he is at to moment putting it on his credit card. Heather (Highlands) is helping
Nick set up entry for Brooklands meeting. Zara (Coghill) is available to help with the IT side of things
with Brian & Dianne.

e Brooklands entry fee. Brian said that they are $180-200 per 1 day event. So our $150 plus $25 (non
CMRC members) is about right.

o Discussion re ‘CMRC’ groups for our events: -
- Pre78 Saloons — Sorted with Wayne Perkins Co-ordinator.
- Pre78 Sports & GT — Ask David Hunter to be Co-ordinator
- Vintage Cars — Sorted with Paul Coghill Co-or
- Sports Racing Cars — ‘Catchall’ and see what happens
- Formula Libre — Look at MSNZ guidelines. Greg Scott & Brian Dixon as Co-ordinators
- Formula Ford (pre 1990) — Invited to Brooklands. See what happens and who turns up.
- Classic Saloons GP1 — Split based on lap times with GP2. 50/50 Split
- Classic Saloons GP2 - Split based on lap times with GP1. 50/50 Split
- 2KCup Cars — Split into either GP1 or GP2 based on times as above.

e SCH2022 — Need to have a ‘Pit Boss'. If competitors don’t follow instructions. On your trailer and don’t
come back!! This also need to be made clear on the entry. Brownie volunteered for SCH2022.

e SCH2022 Classes — So far, Mainland Muscle, Pre78 Saloons, Sports Sedans, FF Historic, VCC, Libre,
Rensport, Sports & GT’s, Saloons Gpl & Saloons GP2. That is 10 Classes. We only want 9. It was
also agreed that if we did not get a minimum of 15 cars per class we would delete the class and try to
reallocate the entry to another class. If that could not be done the entry would be refunded.

e Brian has tried to contact Mike Gould. Will try again.

Next meetings.

To be advised by Nick

Meeting closed at 8:50



